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Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
185 Williams Street 
Glastonbury, Connecticut 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

"%azeJ. rar2cti CapLtaf -faElorz" 

CHURCH CIRCLE AND SCHOOL STREET 
P. O. BOX 749, ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 

January 8, 1947 

We acknowledge with pleasure your report on reception of 

WANN equipment test broadcast. We have checked the details reported 
by you, and find them accurate. 

Thank you for your good wishes, and your very fine report. 

Very truly yours, 

ANNAPOLIS BROADCASTING CORP. 

92-ir+-s- H. Aet4,3,- 
MHB :mc Morris H. Blum, 

President 


